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Duration: 20 minutes

From: Tackle Engineering


Details:


Before the meeting began, Dr. Kney went through some general information:

· For the wetland delineation, we will have to bring out the total station ourselves if we want to survey.  The date has been changed to Thursday, March 21st at 1pm.  Kaye and Andy will go do this.

· For the week after spring break, we should have a good idea of what the basin is going to look like and where it will be located.

· The 2nd week after spring break, our meetings will also include Doug and Paul.

Matt ran the meeting this week and we each went through our progress:

· Jen is waiting on Adam for more transportation information.  She will start writing the actual report the week after spring break.

· Matt has finished the loads and the current building plan is in SAP.  We have a small problem right now.  We want to have a sloped roof, which means we need trusses in the roof.  In that case, we don’t need interior columns because they wouldn’t be supporting any loads.  This also means that the outside columns bear all of the load and we may have to consider bearing walls and our column layout would have to be altered.  The group will discuss if we should still have a sloped roof after spring break.

· Andy has finished all of the cross-sections of the stream.  He, Todd and Melissa will put their information into Hec-Ras on the Monday after spring break.  Andy has also fixed the P3 schedule for the group.

· Kaye has a preliminary copy of the ESA report complete.  Dr. Kney told her that details about the quarry should be included only if they affect the site.  He also told her to leave out information about the surrounding properties since we don’t have that in the deed information.  We also still need to interview someone on environmental issues; maybe Klara or a nearby resident, and maybe someone can be asked about the quarry.

· Will started a rough draft of the geo report.  He is going to try to meet with Dr. Roth tomorrow morning to ask some questions.

· The meeting on grant issues is today at 1pm.  Will and Kaye will both be attending because they will be working on that together.

